
Bookmobile service ends June 17, 2011

Due to ongoing budget constraints, the Dorchester County Public Library will be removing its
bookmobile from service.  The last day of bookmobile service will be on Friday, June 17.

We encourage bookmobile customers to continue their use of the Dorchester County Public
Library’s services  at one of its two other facilities.  The Central Library is located at 303 Gay

Street in Cambridge, across the street from the County Courthouse.  The Hurlock Branch Library
is located at 222 S. Main Street in Hurlock, near the Hurlock Volunteer Fire Company.

Books and other materials that have been borrowed from the bookmobile may be returned at
either branch library.  

Bookmobile library cards may be used at either branch location to borrow books, DVDs,
magazines, and other items.  Bookmobile library cards may be used to access any of the library’s

on-line website services at www.dorchesterlibrary.org and may be used to access  Internet
resources and email accounts on the public computers available at the Central and Hurlock

Libraries.

The Central and Hurlock Libraries are launching their “One World, Many Stories” summer
reading club next week.  Exciting summer events and activities for children and teens are listed

on the library’s blogs at http://www.dorchesterlibrarykids.blogspot.com/ and
http://www.dcplteenspace.blogspot.com/.  Currently, the Central Library in Cambridge is

hosting an exhibit of beautiful, locally handcrafted quilts. 

The Dorchester County Public Library staff would like to offer its thanks to its bookmobile
customers for their past patronage and support and to extend a warmhearted invitation to them to
visit one of the branch libraries this summer.


